
Notice For Class III - VIII 

Parents are requested to Please Enrol your ward/s for the Session 2020-21 and start your 

ward/s Academic Through our School Application.  

Enrolment Started from August 2020, Yet Most of the parents didn't enrolled their wards. 

This is Final Notice for Enrolment. Enrol your ward/s by 18th December 2020. Otherwise 

your ward's Name will be automatically struck off from the school software.       

Date : 11/12/2020                                                                                                                                 

Principal 

 


